
TO: Board of Directors, SSSP 

FROM: Justice 21 Committee (Kathleen Ferraro, Jo Ann Miller, Glenn Muschert, Robert 
Perrucci, Chair, Paula Rodriguez Rust, Charles Trent) 
 
RE: Progress Report 
 
DATE: July 2, 2007 
 
Since the 2006 meetings in Montreal the Committee has done the following: 
 

1) We have distributed a Call for Papers to all SSSP members in the Winter 2007 issue of 
the SSSP Newsletter. 

2) We have distributed electronically a Call for Papers to all Division Chairs asking that it 
be forwarded to all Division members. 

3) The deadline for proposals is July 31, 2007. To date we have received 9 proposals. 
4) The Committee will meet in NYC to discuss all proposals and to select those for 

development into a complete manuscript following Guidelines to Contributors. We will 
also discuss plans for distribution of the 2008 publication.   


